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From: Dan Ryson [dryson@ cavellmertz.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2011 11:57 AM

To: Arthur Doak

Subject: RE: WREK, Atlanta, GA

Mr. Doak,

Good morning.

ERI has proposed a model MP-8C-DA, eight-bay, full-wavelength spaced side-mounted antenna. My understanding is that this

antenna will be a directionalized version of ERI’s “rototiller” design.

I hope that answers your question. Please feel free to contact me with further questions or concerns.

With kind regards,

Daniel G. Ryson
dryson@CavellMertz.com
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From: Arthur Doak [mailto: Arthur.Doak@fcc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2011 11:15 AM

To: dryson@cavellmertz.com
Subject: WREK, Atlanta, GA

Mr. Ryson:

What is the model number of the ERI antenna the applicant proposes to use for BMPED-20110211AF.

Thank You

Arthur Doak
Audio Division
Media Bureau
FCC

(202) 418-2715

6/9/2011



